
Proposed Changes to the Tours Policy Environmental Policy (Appendix D) 
A Note by the Deputy President (Clubs and Societies) 

 
This year it has been evident that the current definition of a tour in the Tours Policy is not clear 
enough, particularly with regards to tours undertaken by clubs and societies which do not follow 
the tradition types of ‘tour-going’ clubs, e.g. many OSC and SCC clubs.   
 
While SCC and OSC clubs should be encouraged to go on tour, as with all clubs and societies, it 
is recognised that the Tours fund is limited, and therefore clearer guidelines are required. 
 
It is proposed to add the following point into what constitutes a Tour: 
 

 A tour may not be purely or principally social in its aims and objectives 
 
It is also proposed to update the document, in line with what was agreed at CSB in the Autumn 
term to read: 
 

 That the tours fund shall primarily be used to fund the travel aspects of a tour at a rate of 
up to 40%. 


